
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
CHRISTMAS 2019 

Welcome to all our new parents and children. Any parent wishing to 
come and see their child’s keyworker and speak about their child’s 
progress, please feel free to talk to either Wendy or their keyworker. 

Funding 

London Borough of Bromley are changing the way they allocate early 
years funding. Parents will be responsible for uploading their 
documents for free pre-school funding.  We will let you know as soon as 
the system becomes live for parents (this could be next year 2020). We 
are intending to have a drop-in session for parents who need help with 
registering. 

School applications 

Online applications for Bromley reception places in September 2020, 
are available at www.eadmissions.org.uk.  Applications can be made 
from 1 September 2019.  

Allergies  

We’d like to take this opportunity to remind you that we have children 
attending playgroup who are severely allergic to nuts. Please do not 
send in any food that contains nuts of any kind (that includes Nutella or 
peanut butter sandwiches, pistachios, etc). Even the slightest contact 
with nuts can cause a life-threatening reaction.  

Thank you for your support on our Macmillan coffee afternoon, you 
raised £188! 

Please be aware there is a change in our Holiday dates, Bank Holiday 

May Day is now Friday 8th May due to VE Day anniversary. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dates to 
remember 

 
AGM – 21 November 
7.45pm at playgroup 

 
 

27 October  
Diwali 

5 November  
Bonfire night 
11 November  

Remembrance Day 
30 November  

St Andrew’s Day 
22–30 December   

Hanukkah  
 
 

Themes 
Communication and 

Language 
 
 
 

Contact the School 
Admissions Team 
Email: 
school.admissions@bromley.g
ov.uk 
Tel: 020 8313 4044 ( Monday - 
Friday 12noon to 3pm) 
Civic Centre, Stockwell Close, 
Bromley, BR1 3UH 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
ROYSTON PLAYGROUP 
HIGH STREET  
PENGE 
SE20 7QR 
0208 289 4509  
   
www.roystonplaygroup.org.uk 

facebook: Royston Playgroup 



 
 

 


